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STEM Event 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer the opportunity for your child to participate in High Tunstall’s 
annual STEM event. 
 
The lecture will take place on Tuesday 24th March 2020 from 4pm – 5.30pm at Hartlepool 
Borough Hall (The Headland). The guest speaker for the lecture this year is Chris Packham, 
naturalist, television presenter, writer, photographer, conservationist, campaigner and filmmaker. 
 
Tickets for the lecture are limited and are charged at £5 per person, which should be paid via 
ParentPay. They will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, therefore, please return the 
reply slip below and make payment by Friday 7th February to avoid disappointment. 
 
Unfortunately, we do not have transport for this event, therefore children will need to be dropped 
off at the Borough Hall at 3.50pm and collected at 5.30pm by an adult. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs James for further information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs James 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
STEM EVENT – Tuesday 24th March 2020 

 

I request a ticket for my child (Name)……………………………………………………………………. 

for the STEM lecture. 

I will drop off and collect my child at Hartlepool Borough Hall at the requested times. 

My contact number is _____________________________________________ 

I have paid the £5 required to guarantee my child a place via ParentPay. 

 

Signed ______________________________________________(Parent / Guardian). 

 


